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Dear Rotarians:

Congratulations to the members of the Rotary Club of Annapolis for your generosity and
commitment to supporting the work of The Rotary Foundation (TRF). For the 2015-
2016 Rotary year ending June 30, 2016 your club earned recognition for your
accomplishments. Your club is one of 20 in District 7620 recognized for contributing
$1,500 or more to TRF to support Rotary’s Challenge to End Polio Now.

On behalf of the District 7620 Leadership Team, | thank you for your commitment to
“doing good in the world.” Please share this recognition with your club members as
part of your celebration of Foundation Month.

Yours in Serving Humanity,

aﬂ/ma/)\ _ e

Anna-Mae Kobbe, Ph.D.

District Governor 2016-2017

Central Maryland & Washington, DC
301-277-0414

amkobbe@aol.com



2015-16

Annapolis

is presented a certificate of appreciation for its financial support of End Polio Now: Make
History Today Campaign. Together, we will fulfill our promise to the children of the world
and eradicate polio.

Ry gt -

l\\\\\lll‘ll
Ray Klinginsmith K.R. Ravindran
Chair, The Rotary Foundation Trustees President, Rotary International



